## Folk Mountain Gospel Newsletter March 2022

Hello everyone,

Here it is 2022! The Lord has continued to send us to share His love in song. Our schedule is filling rapidly for the rest of this year.

In January, Donna completed compiling the children's book of stories given to her by her Aunt Minnie. "Aunt Minnie's Memories" tells about her growing up years, on an Iowa farm in the 1940's and '50's. It is packed with character building lessons and fun.

In February, our newest CD "Bountiful Joy" was finished. It is all instrumental and in addition to the instruments we have used in the past, we have added autoharp and banjo parts. We took the same songs and also completed our newest DVD "Blessings, Beauty and Beyond". If you would like to order these new projects, just let us know.

We are currently working on another CD that will be songs that we sing. Most of the songs will be traditional or public domain songs. We plan to use all of the instruments as well as banjo an autoharp to accompany the singing. Progress on this project is ongoing. We will post on the website when it is ready for distribution.

If you would like to have us come and present a program for your church or event, just let us know. We still have availability and if the 2022 schedule fills, we can look into 2023 (if time lasts!).

It is our prayer that our Savior Jesus will continue to use us to share His love as His plan of redemption comes to its climax!

Sincerely,

Don and Donna Mohl